
 
 
 
MNCC Minutes – September 13, 2018 
 
 
Attending:  Nancy Barbe, Barbara Lowman, Richard Long, Wendy Miller, Alice 
Fahs, Linda Fass, Holly Valente 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:15 by Nancy Barbe, Chairman 
 
Minutes read and corrected to reflect that the Garden Tour will be held in 2019, 
then accepted. 
 
Treasurers Report – Discussion of donations, Burritt Day monies and amount for 
Cultural Çouncil grants.  Report accepted. 
 
Burritt Day – Discussion of overall activities including possibility of adding and 
eliminating some activities.  The addition of children’s games and music and not 
having the Jester and Magician were some thoughts.  The elimination of 
electronics for the White Elephant was agreed upon. 
 
Pot Luck Supper – It was suggested there be a raffle or auction and this will be 
discussed after Grant season. 
 
MCC Grants – Applications are accepted until October 15 and grants will be 
awarded within two months.  $4,400.00 will be given to NMCC by the state. 
Grant applications are reviewed on the MCC website. 
 
Next meeting is Thursday, October 11. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:15. 
 
 
Holly Valente, Secretary 
 
 
 


